KS2 SPAG Information
Following the Reading and SPaG (Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar) Parents Information event, parents requested further information about terminology for SPaG and what was expected in each year group.
We hope the resources will help you to support your child with their learning. Please ask if you have any questions or need further support.
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